
What another wonderful week in Class 3! We 

have been very busy continuing our Vikings 
topic, looking at the timeline of the Viking era 

and learning about the events that took 
place. 

We have also been learning about the type 

of foods that the Vikings are and why 
they invaded certain countries to acquire 

these foods! Coincidently, one of our 
Class 3 pupils brough in honeycomb 

which linked perfectly to our Viking topic. 
Children learnt how honey is made and 

understood why only rich families used to 
use it during Viking times. 



This week, it has been internet safety week 

so children were taught about how to be 
safe online. They created their own avatar 

using sketecheschool and made their own 
username and password, remembering to 

keep it as safe as possible. 


